
 

 

 
 
11th October 2023 
 
Year 12 & 13 Trip to Bath - Wednesday 29th November 2023 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 

Over the next two years our Sixth Form students will be deciding their next steps. Moving into the wider world 
can be daunting and gaining experience of the social and cultural side of living, working, or studying in a 
university town plays an important role in building confidence in those decisions. Bath is a popular university 
destination for many of our students and we are offering students the chance to visit the city and experience 
the lifestyle and culture that it offers. Students will be able to explore and experience the city, culminating in 
visiting the christmas market.  

We will depart Budmouth Academy promptly at 12.20pm on Wednesday and intend to arrive back at 
Budmouth by 8.15pm.  Please ensure arrangements are made for your child to get home safely.  

The cost of the trip is £15.00, this is to cover admin costs. There are 57 places available and these will be 
allocated on a first come first served basis. However, if the trip proves to be popular we will run a reserve list. 
Payment should be made via the ParentMail app. Bursary students are able to book a place through Ms K 
Andow in the Sixth Form office.  

We will use all contact/medical/consent information directly from Arbor, so please ensure that your child’s 
information is up to date via the Arbor app. Should you have any queries regarding updating any information 
please do not hesitate to contact dbrown@budmouth-aspirations.org . 

      
If you have any questions about this trip, please email me at pdavidson@budmouth-aspirations.org  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr P Davidson  
Sixth Form Experience and Trip Leader 
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